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The Age of Ra
Janet is stepsister to orphaned triplets and accompanies them on the
voyage to New Zealand when they go to live with their grandfather. She
finds that life in New Zealand is not as straightforward as she
expected.
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The Hundred Thousand Kingdoms
'One of our finest storytellers,' Sarah Perry, author of The Essex
Serpent From Frances Hardinge, the Costa Award-winning author of The
Lie Tree comes Deeplight. The gods of the Myriad were as real as the
coastlines and currents, and as merciless as the winds and whirlpools.
Now the gods are dead, but their remains are stirring beneath the
waves . . . On the streets of the Island of Lady's Crave live 14-yearold urchins Hark and his best friend Jelt. They are scavengers: diving
for relics of the gods, desperate for anything they can sell. But
there is something dangerous in the deep waters of the undersea,
calling to someone brave enough to retrieve it. When the waves try to
claim Jelt, Hark will do anything to save him. Even if it means
compromising not just who Jelt is, but what he is . . .

Legacy of Ra: Blood of Ra Book Three
1335 B.C. Egypt is failing. Allies are leaving. War is inevitable. The
power struggle for the throne should have ended long ago, yet it rages
onward, shrouded in conspiracy and murder. Pharaoh Akhenaten's plan to
regain power from the priesthood of Amun is done, but his religious
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zeal has stripped the economy
rebellion fill the streets as
leaving Nefertiti to fend off
stabilize the nation and keep

and the people's morale.Whisperings of
enemies close in on Egypt's borders,
political wolves as she attempts to
her crown.

Uarda
In the sequel to The Fever King, Noam Álvaro seeks to end tyranny
before he becomes a tyrant himself. Six months after Noam Álvaro
helped overthrow the despotic government of Carolinia, the Atlantians
have gained citizenship, and Lehrer is chancellor. But despite
Lehrer's image as a progressive humanitarian leader, Noam has finally
remembered the truth that Lehrer forced him to forget--that Lehrer is
responsible for the deadly magic infection that ravaged Carolinia. Now
that Noam remembers the full extent of Lehrer's crimes, he's
determined to use his influence with Lehrer to bring him down for
good. If Lehrer realizes Noam has evaded his control--and that Noam is
plotting against him--Noam's dead. So he must keep playing the role of
Lehrer's protégé until he can steal enough vaccine to stop the virus.
Meanwhile Dara Shirazi returns to Carolinia, his magic stripped by the
same vaccine that saved his life. But Dara's attempts to ally himself
with Noam prove that their methods for defeating Lehrer are violently
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misaligned. Dara fears Noam has only gotten himself more deeply
entangled in Lehrer's web. Sooner or later, playing double agent might
cost Noam his life.

Demon Lord of Karanda
Three men, sworn enemies, vie for sway over the girl witch--a blueeyed innocent--who is to rule over the Dark Kingdom, commencing a
ruthless game of politics, magic and betrayal, in which the weapons
are love and hate. Original.

Hawksong
Alex Philothea's quiet life as a research archeologist changes forever
when she is tracked down by a secret society, the Keepers of the Holy
and Noble Maat. Alex's father died years ago during an excavation in
the remote Egyptian desert. The circumstances of his death have always
been shrouded in mystery. Now the leader of this obscure organization
promises to unlock the answers she has been searching for; the only
thing she must do is save humankind. Follow Alex into a world of myth
and magic where the lines of reality blur at every turn. Praise for
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Daughter of Maat: "Sandy Esene has written a real page-turner. It's
Dan Brown goes to Egypt with a delightful dash of Harry Potter thrown
in. A wonderful read and she's got the Egyptology right "--Bob Brier,
Author of The Murder of Tutankhamen "If you like Egyptian Mythology
and the excitement of Indiana Jones adventures, this book is for you
"-- Pat Remler, Author of Egyptian Mythology A to Z

The Ka
Set before the events of Solo: A Star Wars Story! Han and Qi'ra don't
have a lot in common other than not having a lot. They're street kids
on the industrial planet Corellia, doing whatever it takes to get by,
dreaming of something more. They each jump at a chance to prove
themselves in the perilous world of Corellia's criminal underbelly,
only to discover they are on the same mission for the same
unscrupulous boss. When the job goes disastrously wrong, Han and Qi'ra
are on the run--from pirates, a droid crime syndicate, the Empire, and
their boss--and will have to learn to trust each other if they are
going to survive.

The Excalibur Codex
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The epic conclusion to the best-selling Blood of Ra Trilogy TWO HEIRS.
AN AGE-OLD BATTLE. ONE TRUE LEGACY. The Rathadi, defeated and ravaged
by illness, are in hiding. Alyssa must awaken Horus's last memory to
unlock her potential and claim her birthright as his Legacy. Can she
overcome her greatest challenges and fears, both from outside and
within, and lead the Rathadi to victory in their fight against
Nephthys? Praise for the Blood of Ra Trilogy: "fast-paced and
enthralling marvelous plot thought-provoking and ingenious wellwritten and engaging story Heir of Ra is most highly recommended."
-Readers' Favorite (5/5 Stars) "Sasinowski creates captivating action
and an empowered central character engaging adventure combining
fantasy, history, mystery, and a touch of romance." -Kirkus Reviews "A
thrilling adventure for explorers of all ages." -Bestsellersworld.com

The Blood Princess
Book 2 of the Age of Order Saga

Daughter of the Blood
HAI HAS ALWAYS been an outsider. With a falcon mother and a deceased
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cobra father, she is considered a mongrel by most, an ally by some,
and a friend by few. Hai's broken falcon wings are a painful reminder
of the life she once led on the island of Ahnmik. And here in Wyvern's
Court, the avian and serpiente royal family keep their distance,
refusing to acknowledge her cobra bloodline. They know that Hai's
magic is so volatile, she can barely control it, and images of the
past and future threaten to overwhelm her. When Hai's cousin, Oliza
Shardae Cobriana, abdicates the throne of Wyvern's Court, Hai has
visions only of destruction: the serpiente king Salem, dying in her
arms; the dutiful guard, Nicias, unable to save a generation of
children; and Wyvern's Court engulfed in flames. Now Hai will do
anything to protect her new home - even if it means betraying the very
people who need her most. From the Hardcover edition.

American Royals
In Heir Apparent there are as many ways to win as there are to get
killed. Giannine can testify to how many ways there are to die—it's
about all she's been able to do since she started playing. Now all she
has to do is get the magic ring, find the stolen treasure, answer the
dwarf's dumb riddles, come up with a poem for the head-chopping
statue, cope with the army of ghosts, outmaneuver her half brothers,
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and defeat the man-eating dragon. If she can do all of that, why, she
just might save her own life!

The Electric Heir
Going beyond dragon-slayers and sword-swingers, The Lost Heir blends
fantasy and adventure with social justice issues in an unstoppable
story that will make you cheer! Two warring nations. One royal heir. A
world about to explode. "Armed" with nonviolence and love, Ari Ara
confronts prejudice, and injustice with the action that readers love!

Eye of Horus
Ankhesenamun has lost everything, including her position as queen. She
is being sent away from Memphis to slave in the Nubian gold mines. But
there is one thing that might save her yet: the Eye of Horus, a fabled
artefact which is supposed to confer ultimate power on the one who
wields it. If she can find it, it might help her to take back the
throne and avoid war with the Hittites. But the gods don’t intend the
Eye to be easily found and they've barely even begun testing
Ankhesenamun to see if she's strong enough to wield it. The Amarna Age
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is set in 18th Dynasty Egypt in a world where the old gods have been
worshipped for thousands of years and magic is a matter of belief. For
readers of dark fantasy who enjoy an historical setting. Keywords:
Ancient Egypt, ancient world, quest fantasy, Egyptian queens, Egyptian
goddess, dark fantasy, historical fantasy

Daughter of Maat
First appearance of Ra's al Ghul in "Daughter of the Demon," a
retelling of Batman and Robin's origins.

The Forgotten Pharaoh
Free epic fantasy novel! Song of Dragons -- a fantasy trilogy of
blood, steel, and dragonfire. For fans of epic fantasy like A Game of
Thrones and The Lord of the Rings. BOOK ONE: BLOOD OF REQUIEM Long ago
stood the kingdom of Requiem, a land of men who could grow wings and
scales, breathe fire, and take flight as dragons. Requiem ruled the
sky. But Dies Irae, a tyrant leading an army of griffins, hunted
Requiem's people, burned their forests, and shattered their temples.
Requiem fell. This ancient land now lies in ruin, its halls crumbled,
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its cries silenced, its skeletons littering the burned earth. In the
wilderness, a scattering of survivors lives in hiding. The griffins
still hunt them, and every day promises death. Will Requiem's last
children perish in exile or once more become dragons and fly to war?
Blood of Requiem -- a free epic fantasy novel for fans of dragons, A
Game of Thrones, and swords and sorcery. ____________ THE REQUIEM
SERIES: Requiem: Dawn of Dragons Book 1: Requiem's Song Book 2:
Requiem's Hope Book 3: Requiem's Prayer Requiem: Song of Dragons Book
1: Blood of Requiem Book 2: Tears of Requiem Book 3: Light of Requiem
Requiem: Dragonlore Book 1: A Dawn of Dragonfire Book 2: A Day of
Dragon Blood Book 3: A Night of Dragon Wings Requiem: The Dragon War
Book 1: A Legacy of Light Book 2: A Birthright of Blood Book 3: A
Memory of Fire Requiem: Requiem for Dragons Book 1: Dragons Lost Book
2: Dragons Reborn Book 3: Dragons Rising Requiem: Flame of Requiem
Book 1: Forged in Dragonfire Book 2: Crown of Dragonfire Book 3:
Pillars of Dragonfire Requiem: Dragonfire Rain Book 1: Blood of
Dragons Book 2: Rage of Dragons Book 3: Flight of Dragons

Wyvernhail
Mourning Thrax’s death, Ankhesenamun tries to find peace again. But as
she resumes her normal life, her world is upended by another death —
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this time, that of Pharaoh Tutankhamun. As Ankhesenamun tries to keep
control of her throne and her country, the chief advisors tighten
their own hold on power. Stripped of all authority and confined to her
chambers, Ankhesenamun finally does the unthinkable — she sends a
message to the Hittite king offering the throne to one of his sons.
But before the Hittite prince can arrive, the chief advisors find out.
Ankhesenamun needs a way to control the advisors and reclaim her
position before someone else takes her place on the throne. Because
the advisors only need one daughter of Akhenaten alive… Blending
history and fantasy, The Amarna Age series is set in 18th Dynasty
Egypt where the old gods have been worshipped for thousands of years
and magic is a matter of belief. For readers of dark fantasy who enjoy
an historical setting. Keywords: egyptian queens and goddesses, Amarna
period, fantasy set in ancient egypt, new kingdom egypt

Blood of Requiem (Epic Fantasy, Dragons, Free Fantasy Novel)
By the vow of her father and her own desire, Raederle was pledged to
Morgon, Riddle-Master of Hed. But a year had passed since Morgon
disappeared on his search for the High One at Erlenstar Mountain, and
rumors claimed he was dead. Raederle set out to learn the truth for
herself, though her small gift of magic seemed too slight for the
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perils she must face. The quest led through strange lands and
dangerous adventures. Only her growing powers enabled her at last to
reach Erlenstar Mountain. And there she discovered what she could not
bear to accept. Accompanied by Deth, the High One's Harper, she fled.
And behind them came a pursuer whose name was Morgon, bent on
executing a grim destiny upon Raederle and Deth. Her only hope lay in
summoning the Hosts of the Dead, led by the King whose skull she bore

Princess of Dorsa
DANICA SHARDAE IS an avian shapeshifter, and the golden hawk’s form in
which she takes to the sky is as natural to her as the human one that
graces her on land. The only thing more familiar to her is war: It has
raged between her people and the serpiente for so long, no one can
remember how the fighting began. As heir to the avian throne, she’ll
do anything in her power to stop this war—even accept Zane Cobriana,
the terrifying leader of her kind’s greatest enemy, as her pair bond
and make the two royal families one. Trust. It is all Zane asks of
Danica—and all they ask of their people—but it may be more than she
can give. A School Library Journal Best Books of the Year A VOYA Best
Science Fiction, Fantasy, and Horror List selection From the Hardcover
edition.
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Inheritance, Or, The Vault of Souls
Rossamund has always dreamed of a career in the Navy, fighting
tentacled monsters and rescuing damsels from hook-handed pirates. But
fate has chosen him for a different path. He is being sent to train as
a Lamplighter - to bring light to the inland roads of the HalfContinent, to shine the way for travellers through lands peopled by
outcasts, monsters and worse. But for Rossamund to begin his
education, he must first undertake a journey of his own: to the great
city of High Vesting. Such a road is not for the faint of heart. Only
monster-hunters, leers and the most desperate of brigands dare travel
the inland ways unguarded. And all Rossamund carries with him is a
battered almanac and a pocketful of cheap potions. It is unlikely to
be enough. Stunning in scope and rich in detail, alive with memorable
heroes and villains and brimming with new and original science and
magics, D.M. Cornish's tale of scolds, scourges, smugglers and shrewds
will thrill and captivate, and leave the reader desperate for more.

Frostbite
She knows she's going to kill the man she loves. She just doesn't know
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why yet. Ankhesenamun needs to produce an heir to the throne -quickly. Pharaoh Tutankhamun is young and weak. His chief advisors are
planning his quiet removal and Ankhesenamun hopes to hold them off by
producing an heir who can become a stronger Pharaoh. When Pharaoh's
advisors move the court from the desert city of Akhetaten back to
ancient Memphis, Ankhesenamun is thrown into a new world of danger,
secrets, and old gods. Her dreams warn her of a blond-haired man who
she will fall desperately in love with -- and who will die by her own
hand. When the man from her dreams suddenly enters her life, she
realises just how hard it's going to be to stay away from him.
Forgetting the warnings, she throws herself into an affair with him.
After all, she's supposed to be producing an heir. As his secrets
start to be revealed, she searches for a way to save him. But saving
his life might lead him to a fate worse than death. Queen of Egypt is
the first book in a new series set in 18th Dynasty Egypt in a world
where the old gods have been worshipped for thousands of years and
magic is a matter of belief. For readers of dark fantasy who enjoy an
historical setting. Keywords: famous Egyptian queen, ancient egypt,
Amarna period, fantasy set in ancient world, ancient egyptians

Batman (1940-) #232
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It is more than 1300 years before the birth of Christ and the mighty
Egyptian Empire is at the peak of its power.The ancient civilisation
is enjoying unprecedented prosperity during the 18th Dynasty under
some of Egypt's most famous Pharaohs - Ahmose I, Hatshepsut, Thutmose
III, Amenhotep III, Akhenaten and Tutankhamun.But every empire has its
rivals - here the Hittites, the Mittani, Nubians and Assyrians - and
every royal family its enemies.Smenkhkare is the youngest son of
Amenhotep III and brother to Akhenamun - later to become the ruler
Akhenaten - and Thutmose, plus three older sisters. The scheming
Akhenamun dismisses Smenkhkare as a mere stripling, but the wise
warrior Thutmose takes the boy under his wing and sets out to make a
man of him.This is crucial for Smenkhkare whose father has decided
that the only role for the boy will be through a marriage of
convenience to the beautiful Mittani princess Taduheppa. The bride is
ravishing - but older and more worldly - and refuses to consummate the
coupling.Full of sympathy for his little brother, Thutmose advises
patience and also invites Smenkhkare to accompany him on a raid to
hunt down bandits who have attacked a caravan in the desert.It is a
fateful moment. Thutmose is killed by an arrow through the neck,
igniting a calamitous chain of events as Smenkhkare discovers the
arrow did not come from a bandit's bow.Who, then, did fire the fatal
missile? Who would benefit most from the death of the man next in line
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for the pharoah's throne? Could the murderer be within his own family?
Or was someone else close to the family plotting to seize power? Can
Smenkhkare trust his favourite sister Nebetah with his thoughts? Can
trusted general Coreb help him in his bid to avenge the death of
Thutmose? Who would try to eliminate Smenkhkare by placing a deadly
cobra in a basket under his bed? And what are the ghastly contents in
two other baskets thrust under Smenkhkare's nose?David Adkins'
absorbing historical re-imagining The Forgotten Pharaoh, explores the
extraordinary and dangerous life and times of a real but little known
figure from history - from his child-marriage to exile and then
reinstatement in Thebes as pharaoh of one of the most influential
dynasties of the ancient civilised world. Praise for David Adkins
"Rich in historical detail" - Richard ForemanDavid Adkins is a retired
civil servant who worked for many years at English Heritage. He lives
in Letchworth Garden City with his wife. His other historical fiction
books to date are The Eagle's Nest and the Wolf's Lair, The End of a
Dynasty and Season of the Gladiatrix.

Heir of Sea and Fire
In seeking the answer to the riddle of the three stars on his forehead
and the three stars on the enchanted harp and sword, Morgon, Prince of
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Hed, goes ultimately to the High One, himself.

Secret of the Sands

Foundling
In the former United States, sixteen-year-old Noam Álvaro wakes up in
a hospital bed, the sole survivor of the viral magic that killed his
family and made him a technopath. His ability to control technology
attracts the attention of the minister of defense and thrusts him into
the magical elite of the nation of Carolinia. The son of undocumented
immigrants, Noam has spent his life fighting for the rights of
refugees fleeing magical outbreaks--refugees Carolinia routinely
deports with vicious efficiency. Sensing a way to make change, Noam
accepts the minister's offer to teach him the science behind his
magic, secretly planning to use it against the government. But then he
meets the minister's son--cruel, dangerous, and achingly
beautiful--and the way forward becomes less clear. Caught between his
purpose and his heart, Noam must decide who he can trust and how far
he's willing to go in pursuit of the greater good.
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The Fever King
In a world where all people are not created equal, Daniela Machado is
offered the rarest commodity: hope. For a girl from plague-infested
Bronx City, the opportunity to attend the elite Tuck School in
Manhattan is too tempting to turn down. There, among the so-called
highborn, Daniela discovers an unimaginable world of splendor. But her
opportunity soon turns into peril as Daniela discovers that those at
society's apex will stop at nothing to keep power for themselves. She
may have a chance to change the world, if it doesn't change her first.
Age of Order is a dystopian thriller filled with intrigue and
unexpected relationships. It explores the meaning of merit and
inequality in a world where the downtrodden must fight for a better
future. "Both YA and adult readers will be transfixed by this novel" Kirkus (Starred Review & Kirkus Indie Book of the Month Selection)

Son of the Hittites
The company must track down Zandramas, who has stolen Garion's baby
son and plans to use him in a plot to make Dark Destiny rule supreme,
but their quest to halt an evil prophecy is challenged at every turn
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Salvation in the Sun
Monsters are more than things that go bump in the night Monsters are
lurking in the woods, beneath the waves, and within our favorite
books, films, and games--and there are good reasons why they appear so
often. Monsters are manifestations of our fears and symbols of our
society--not to mention they're a lot of fun--but each should serve a
purpose and enhance the themes and tension in your fiction. In Writing
Monsters, best-selling author Philip Athans uses classic examples from
books, films, and the world around us to explore what makes monsters
memorable--and terrifying. You'll learn what monsters can (and should)
represent in your story and how to create monsters from the ground up.
Writing Monsters includes: • In-depth discussions of where monsters
come from, what they symbolize, and how to best portray them in
fiction • Informative overviews of famous monsters, archetypes, and
legendary creatures • A Monster Creation Form to help you create your
monster from scratch • An annotated version of H.P. Lovecraft's
chilling story "The Unnamable" Whether you write fantasy, science
fiction, or horror, your vampires, ghouls, aliens, and trolls need to
be both compelling and meaningful. With Writing Monsters, you can
craft creatures that will wreak havoc in your stories and haunt your
readers' imaginations--and nightmares.
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The Lost Heir
Archaeology student Chione has vivid dreams about the discovery of an
opulent tomb. After the founder of the Institute of Archaeology learns
that Chione's dreams might be connected to events in Egypt, he accepts
an offer to examine a mysterious site in the Valley of the Queens.
When they discover a burial chamber, ancient spells transport Chione
and her ex-boyfriend, archaeologist Aaron Ashby, 3,500 years into the
past. There, they learn of Tutankhamon and Tauret, a priestess in
Pharaoh's Court. Soon, Chione and Aaron discover that they have been
chosen to play a crucial part in Tauret's plan.

Age of Order
For countless generations the sword had been kept hidden, ready for a
time of need. But not hidden well enough, because on one warm July
night in1937 it vanished - its disappearance swallowed up in the storm
clouds of war that would soon engulf the world. 1941 - twelve SS
generals gather at a castle in East Prussia to re-enact an ancient
rite and call on the spirits of Europe’s mightiest warriors to aid
them in the coming battle in the East. At the heart of the ritual is a
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pentagram formed by five swords. One of them is Excalibur, the
mythical weapon pulled from a stone by King Arthur. 2010 - Art
recovery expert Jamie Saintclair laughs when he reads the codex to a
German war veteran’s will, the strange ritual it describes and the
mention of a sword named Excalibur. But collector Adam Steele is
convinced - and if Jamie can find the legendary sword, he will pay a
small fortune for it. The hunt for Excalibur takes Jamie from Germany
to eastern Poland and a deadly encounter in Hitler’s Wolf’s Lair. The
castle has been destroyed down to the last stone and the only clue to
the sword’s fate is the strange tale of a wartime partisan unit
murdered by its own commander. With a team of international assassins
on his trail and the distinction between friend and enemy a blur,
Jamie finally makes it back to a Britain under siege, where the last
piece of the puzzle falls into place and he discovers that the line
between obsession and madness is gossamer thin

Seven Black Diamonds
After her mother's mysterious death, a
floating city of Sky in order to claim
knew existed in the first book in this
from the NYT bestselling author of The
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outcast from the barbarian north. But when her mother dies under
mysterious circumstances, she is summoned to the majestic city of Sky.
There, to her shock, Yeine is named an heiress to the king. But the
throne of the Hundred Thousand Kingdoms is not easily won, and Yeine
is thrust into a vicious power struggle with cousins she never knew
she had. As she fights for her life, she draws ever closer to the
secrets of her mother's death and her family's bloody history. With
the fate of the world hanging in the balance, Yeine will learn how
perilous it can be when love and hate - and gods and mortals - are
bound inseparably together. The Inheritance Trilogy The Hundred
Thousand KingdomsThe Broken KingdomsThe Kingdom of Gods The
Inheritance Trilogy (omnibus edition) Shades in Shadow: An Inheritance
Triptych (e-only short fiction) The Awakened Kingdom (e-only novella)
For more from N. K. Jemisin, check out: Dreamblood DuologyThe Killing
MoonThe Shadowed Sun The Broken Earth The Fifth SeasonThe Obelisk
GateThe Stone Sky

Deeplight
This future she knows for certain-the great sun city will be her
undoing. Amidst a power struggle between Pharaoh and the priesthood of
Amun, Queen Nefertiti helps the ill-prepared new Pharaoh, Amenhotep,
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enact his father's plan to regain power for the throne. But what
seemed a difficult task only becomes more grueling when Amenhotep
loses himself in his radical obsessions. Standing alone to bear the
burden of a failing country and stem the tide of a growing rebellion,
Nefertiti must choose between her love for Pharaoh and her duty to
Egypt in this dramatic retelling of a story forgotten by time.

Queen of Egypt
The fate of an empire lies in the hands of one untested princess.
Rebellious Princess Natasia has always known that her fate is to marry
a man her father can shape into his heir. But everything changes after
a would-be assassin nearly takes Tasia's life. Someone with means and
connections is obviously trying to destabilize the Empire, but who? No
noble family is above suspicion, so the Emperor takes the
extraordinary step of naming his daughter his true heir.Tasia suddenly
finds herself saddled with learning to rule an entire Empire. But
there are enemies on every side, threatening to disrupt the Empire's
fragile peace -- there's the long-standing and deeply unpopular war in
the East, disagreements amongst her father's closest advisors, angry
lords threatening their defiance, and rumors of a faraway kingdom
trying to sow discord.Can Tasia rise to the occasion? Will she be the
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leader her father believes her to be? Or is the Empire doomed to
fall?For fans of epic fantasy with an LGBTQ twist.

Secrets in the Sand
Blood, Vampires, Conspiracy, Mystery, A Thrilling Story Like You've
Never Read Before.After the attack at the house, the Davenport house
is no longer safe. Prudence and Milo flee to New York, where he can
recover from his injuries, while Charlotte stays behind. Prudence
starts to recover more memories, but each memory brings more
questions. Who was she in her former life?As she grows closer to Milo,
Prudence hopes for a normal life, but with a vampire gang in town,
that isn't going to happen. Prudence faces her biggest fight yet. Will
she survive?Sparkly "Twilight" Vampires? I don't think so; this is not
a story for the squeamish or faint of heart. This is a tale of both
physical and psychological horror is "The Vampire Diaries: The
Originals" meets the gruesome world of "The Underworld Trilogy."The
Blood Rite SagaThe Blood Empire: One Episode out of FiveThe Blood
Princess: Five Episodes out of FiveThe Blood Prince: Zero Episodes out
of FiveThe Blood Queen: Zero Episodes out of FiveThe Blood King: Zero
Episodes out of Five
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Heir to Windrush Hill
New York Times Bestseller What if America had a royal family? If you
can't get enough of Harry and Meghan or Kate and William, meet
American princesses Beatrice and Samantha. Crazy Rich Asians meets The
Crown. Perfect for fans of Red, White, and Royal Blue and The Royal
We! Two princesses vying for the ultimate crown. Two girls vying for
the prince's heart. This is the story of the American royals. When
America won the Revolutionary War, its people offered General George
Washington a crown. Two and a half centuries later, the House of
Washington still sits on the throne. Like most royal families, the
Washingtons have an heir and a spare. A future monarch and a backup
battery. Each child knows exactly what is expected of them. But these
aren't just any royals. They're American. As Princess Beatrice gets
closer to becoming America's first queen regnant, the duty she has
embraced her entire life suddenly feels stifling. Nobody cares about
the spare except when she's breaking the rules, so Princess Samantha
doesn't care much about anything, either . . . except the one boy who
is distinctly off-limits to her. And then there's Samantha's twin,
Prince Jefferson. If he'd been born a generation earlier, he would
have stood first in line for the throne, but the new laws of
succession make him third. Most of America adores their devastatingly
Page 25/31

Ebook PDF Format Heir Of Ra Blood Of Ra Book One
handsome prince . . . but two very different girls are vying to
capture his heart. The duty. The intrigue. The Crown. New York Times
bestselling author Katharine McGee imagines an alternate version of
the modern world, one where the glittering age of monarchies has not
yet faded--and where love is still powerful enough to change the
course of history. "The lives of the American royal family will hook
you in the very first pages and never let go. Relatable, believable,
fantastical, aspirational, and completely addictive." --Sara Shepard,
#1 New York Times bestselling author of the Pretty Little Liars and
Perfectionists series

Most Wanted
The young Dragon Rider Eragon must finally confront the evil king
Galbatorix to free Alagaesia from his rule once and for all.

The Riddle-master of Hed
Melissa Marr returns to faery in a dramatic story of the precarious
space between two worlds—and the people who must thrive there. The
combination of ethereal fae powers, tumultuous romance, and a
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bloodthirsty faery queen will have longtime fans and new readers alike
at the edge of their seats. Lilywhite Abernathy is a criminal—she's
half human, half fae, and since the time before she was born her very
blood has been illegal. A war has been raging between humans and
faeries, and the Queen of Blood and Rage, ruler of the fae courts,
wants to avenge the tragic death of her heir due to the actions of
reckless humans. Lily's father has always shielded her from the truth,
but when she's sent to the prestigious St. Columba's school, she's
delivered straight into the arms of a fae Sleeper cell—the Black
Diamonds. The Diamonds are planted in the human world as the sons and
daughters of the most influential families, and tasked with destroying
it from within. Against her will, Lilywhite's been chosen to join them
. . . and even the romantic attention of the fae rock singer Creed
Morrison isn't enough to keep Lily from wanting to run back to the
familiar world she knows.

Heir Apparent
The unearthing of a mysterious fossil of a creature older than the
earth and the discovery of a long-lost legendary parchment bring
paleontologist Carter Cox face to face with the forces of darkness as
he is given the task of deciphering their sinister message that
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unleashes a mythic evil on modern-day New York. Original.

Vigil
The Ancient Egyptian gods have defeated all the other pantheons and
claimed dominion over the earth, dividing it into warring factions.
Lt. David Westwynter, a British soldier, stumbles into Freegypt, the
only place to have remained independent of the gods’ influence. There,
he encounters the followers of a humanist leader known as the
Lightbringer, who has vowed to rid mankind of the shackles of divine
oppression. As the world heads towards an apocalyptic battle, there is
far more to this freedom fighter than it seems

State of Order
Rose loves Dimitri, Dimitri might love Tasha, and Mason would die to
be with Rose… It’s winter break at St. Vladimir’s, but Rose is feeling
anything but festive. A massive Strigoi attack has put the school on
high alert, and now the Academy’s crawling with Guardians—including
Rose’s hard-hitting mother, Janine Hathaway. And if handto- hand
combat with her mom wasn’t bad enough, Rose’s tutor Dimitri has his
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eye on someone else, her friend Mason’s got a huge crush on her, and
Rose keeps getting stuck in Lissa’s head while she’s making out with
her boyfriend, Christian! The Strigoi are closing in, and the
Academy’s not taking any risks. This year, St. Vlad’s annual holiday
ski trip is mandatory. But the glittering winter landscape and the
posh Idaho resort only create the illusion of safety. When three
friends run away in an offensive move against the deadly Strigoi, Rose
must join forces with Christian to rescue them. But heroism rarely
comes without a price…

Writing Monsters
A surprising adventure exploring the mysterious origins of Ancient
Egypt and its enigmatic monuments, uncovering long-buried truths and a
powerful secret that is as dangerous as it is awe-inspiring
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